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	Bar-B-Que Cook-Off Reminder & Invitation
The Shoreacres Civic Association annual Bar-B-Que Cook-off and Craft Fair is Saturday, Sept. 18 in Circle Park   Don’t forget!  Be there and you’ll eat well…and there’s a surprise entertainer that will make the afternoon one you’ll remember (or want to forget).
Just a few days left for reserving Craft Booths!
Be sure to take advantage of the opportunity to sell your wares from a Craft Booth at the Civic Association Cook-off.  Have your application in prior to Wednesday, September 15th.  Entry fee is only $5.00 for Shoreacres residents and $10.00 for all others.  A 20’ x 20’ will be provided!  Contact (let me guess), that’s right…Tracy Revak at 281-471-3425 for information and an application.
Working with your contractor…
Remember, when you have work done on your property, it is your responsibility to acquire the necessary permits.  If you use a contractor, the ultimate responsibility still falls on the property owner, so be sure the contractor’s work is permit compliant.
Garage Sale Rules

A new ordinance has been passed by City Council that describes limits to garage sales and garage sale signs.   Basically, it states that you can hold a garage sale for up to three days once every six months.   As far as signs go, you can put up a maximum of five signs, posters, or advertisements that must state the calendar days for the sale.  Signs may be placed in the city right-of ways, but must be removed in three days or a City Zoning violation (Ordinance 2002-16) will apply to your household.  (The daily fine is pretty steep.  For example, one day’s violation would require you to use your garage sale’s revenue to pay for it, that is, if you made at least $500.)
New Flood Maps
The new draft flood plain map for Shoracres is out!  There is a hard copy at City Hall, but it is easier to look at than on the internet.  The only big change is that all of Shoreacres is now in the flood plain (most is in Zone AE).  The base flood elevations did not change.  Most of Shoreacres is at 11 feet, but not all.
We need you!
Citizens are needed to help keep the landscaped plants watered.  Call Mary Beth Maher at 281-471-4145.  Thanks!
Reminders:

( City Council Meetings Sept. 13, 27 & Oct. 11 at 7:00 P.M. Agendas are posted at City Hall at least 3 days prior. 

(Visit the City of Shoreacres website at www.cityofshoreacres.us. 

(Recycling pick-up on Thursdays.  If you do not yet participate, please pick up a blue bin at City Hall.  Materials accepted include paper, plastic (recyclables 1 and 2), aluminum, and tin.

(Keep an eye out for crime.  If you see anything suspicious, call the non-emergency Police Dispatch, 281-326-5900.
(Remember, our Shorts are your Shorts.  If you have something you would like mentioned in it, send it to my attention at citysecretary@cityofshoreacres.us.  –DB
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